
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 NEWINGTON, Conn. – The Connecticut Public Transportation Commission 

(CPTC) will hold a public hearing in Hartford on  (Tuesday, June 17) to give citizens and 

local officials in that area of the state an opportunity to voice their views on public 

transportation services. 

 

 The hearing will take place at 7:30 p.m. at the multipurpose room at Union 

Station in Hartford, Connecticut. 

 

 This is one of a series of four public hearings being held this spring throughout 

the state in metropolitan areas designated by the CPTC.  These hearings will enable 

members of the CPTC to gain firsthand information and input from the public concerning 

existing and proposed public transportation services within Connecticut. 

 

 The CPTC is particularly interested in receiving comments from public officials 

and private citizens on such issues as: 

 

1. New Britain Busway and the New Haven-Hartford-Springfield Rail project 

2. Long-term options for reconstructing or replacing the I-84 viaduct in Hartford 

3. A new regional policy on ownership and maintenance of bus stops and shelters 

4. Intelligent Transportation Systems for highway and transit facilities 

5. Capitol Region Council of Government’s Northwest Corridor Transit Study 

6. Transit Oriented Development funding program 

7. Other transit topics of interest to the public. 
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